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Testimony in support of LD 268 to the Committee on Criminal Justice and Public 
Safety on February 10, 2025. Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Hasenfus and 
distinguished members of the Committee:
My name is Janet Drew. I’m a retired RN, and I live in York, and I ask that you 
SUPPORT LD 268 
because draconian minimums  are not aligned with DOC'S mission to correct, and 
ABA reports diminishing returns for reentry of sentences over 10 years. with DOC'S 
mission to correct,
 and because the ABA reports data showing diminishing returns for correction with 
sentences over 10 years.
Please support LD 268
An Act to Restore Sentencing Discretion to the Judiciary by Removing Mandatory 
Minimum Sentences of Incarceration 


